
 

Year 6 Kip on a Ship Parents’ Meeting 

(Thursday 3rd October 2024 at 3:15pm) 
 

We have arranged with Children’s University a meeting 

for parents to attend, where further details of the 

children’s trip will be discussed, as well as giving you an 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 
 

If your child has any younger siblings, please collect 

them first before coming to the main entrance.  
 

An itinerary and kit list will also be sent, via Arbor, after 

the meeting to all parents; please email  the Year 6 email 

account (year6priory@thrivetrust.uk) if you have any 

further questions. 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Miss Kennington and Miss Johnson 


